#### NOTICE

Reverend A.R. Greengrass invited everyone to participate in a Mass of Thanksgiving commemorating the Silver Jubilee of his Ordinator to the Priesthood at 7:30 o'clock, Tuesday, May 30th, 1972 in St. Martin of Tours Church, Terrace Bay.

Come and Go Social in the Church Hall at 8:30 P.M.

Everyone Welcome.

#### CANCER SOCIETY BAKE SALE SUCCESSFUL

The Terrace Bay Unit of the Canadian Cancer Society held a successful bake sale amounting to over \$70.00, thanks to the efforts of the many ladies who donated baking and of course to those who bought the goodies.

The winning ticket for the Amethyst Bracelet was drawn at the conclusion of the bake sale and was held by Mrs. Denford of Thunder Bay. Over \$70. was realized from the sale of tickets on the bracelet; all of which was profit because the bracelet was provided through the generosity of Mrs. Dorothy Rafalant.

This means that a contribution of over \$150. can be made toward the furnishings for Amethyst House.

Mrs. Lil Harris reported the completion of a successful campaign during the month of April thanks to the donors and to the Girl Guides and Brownies who delivered her campaign literature.

Cancer can be beaten if we all keep up our efforts - every little bit helps.

#### LADIES AUXILIARY MEETING

The Afternoon Group of the Ladies Auxiliary met on Monday afternoon with Mrs. June Schritt presiding. She opened the meeting with a few words of welcome.

Mrs. Lil Harris read the Scripture and led in prayer.

Mrs. Harris also read the secretary's report and the financial statement.

A need for large meat platters was discussed, and some ladies offered to bring some for the next meeting. The president read a list of items needed for the Craft Class, which will be part of the Opportunity for Youth children's program this year.

The members voted to give a donation to the Bible Society, when they held their meeting later in the week.

Mrs. M. Lundberg and Mrs. I. Ferrier will bring

lunch to the next meeting, to be held June 19th. Mrs. M. Chadwell will take the Scripture.

The president closed the meeting with prayer.

Canada packer labels were counted.

Lunch was served by Mrs. A. Farrow and Mrs. M. Duriez.

### ANNUAL FIGURE SKATING MEETING & BANQUET

The Annual meeting and banquet of the Terrace Bay Figure Skating Club will be held May 31st, in the Community Church basement. The banquet will begin at 6:30 p.m. and the meeting at approximately 7:45 p.m.

All parents of skaters are requested to attend.

## STRETCH & SEW

# IS COMING TO SCHREIBER

NOW YOU CAN SEW THE FAST NEW EASY WAY
WITH MODERN KNITS!

BE IN FASHION!

BE CREATIVE!

BE A DESIGNER!

BE PROUD OF YOUR WORKMANSHIP!

FORGET THE OLD TEDIOUS METHODS
AND START FROM SCRATCH

MAY 29 - JUNE 2 (Mon. - Fri.) 7:30 P.M. - 10:00 P.M.

SPECIAL CONCENTRATED COURSE BEING HELD
IN THE PUBLIC SCHOOL
SPONSORED BY

# Jan Taylor's KNIT FABRICS

Intercity Plaza - Thunder Bay, Ontario

For information and registration contact: - Mrs. A. Morris, Phone -824-2097.